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We need to protect our right for reproductive health care.  Don’t let religion interfere 

with personal rights and the rights of women to control their own bodies. The rights of 

women should not be stripped by any other rule or religion. This country was founded 

on the separation of church and state. it needs to stay that way. 

 

 


